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Alumni Tour 
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¶ Did You Know?... 

¶ New Members 

¶ and more 

On behalf of the Board of Directors of the Weyburn Chamber of Commerce I bring 
you warm Holiday Greetings.  2017 was a busy year for your Chamber.  Our focus 
was, and will continue to be, to support our members and make our community a 
great place to do business.  In 2018 we see great things for our business community 
and look forward to increased prosperity and growth.  One of our most noteworthy 
events coming up is our Weybex business awards where we celebrate excellence and 
achievements of our local businesses and business leaders.  With respect to advocacy, 
we will remain focused on issues such as proposed federal tax changes, marijuana 
legalization and many other policies that impact our local chamber members.  Please 
reach out to me or any board member if you have comments or questions �² our door is 
always open.   
 
As always, the Weyburn Chamber of Commerce appreciates your support.  Happy 
Holidays and may we all appreciate time together as family and friends over the 
holiday season.   See you in  2018! 
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